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Report No. 2016-EAU-038 

The Office of Inspector General has completed a verification review of six 
recommendations presented in our evaluation report, "Bureau ofLand Management's Renewable 
Energy Program: A Critical Point in Renewable Energy Development" (CR-EV-BLM-0004­
2010), issued June 12, 2012. 

The objective of this review was to determine whether the Bureau of Land Management 
(BLM) implemented recommendations 1, 4, 5, 6, 7, and 8 in the evaluation as reported to the 
Office of Financial Management (PFM), Office of Policy, Management and Budget. 

PFM reported to us that the recommendations had been addressed. We concur that 
recommendations 1, 4, 5, 6, 7, and 8 have been resolved and implemented. 

We would like to thank BLM for providing information that we requested during our 
review. Ifyou have any questions concerning this memorandum, please contact me at 303-236­
9107. 

cc: 	 Olivia Ferriter, Deputy Assistant Secretary for Policy, Management and Budget 
Douglas Glenn, Director, PFM 
Neil Kornze, Director, BLM 
John Kalish, Chief, National Renewable Energy Coordination Office 
Nancy Thomas, Audit Liaison Officer, PFM 
Patrick McHugh, Audit Liaison Officer, PFM 
Tiya Samuels, Audit Liaison Officer, BLM 
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